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Arlene Tavani

From: Stephanie Locke
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 9:11 AM
To: Arlene Tavani
Subject: Fwd: Contacting you on behalf of Ken from Flahertys

4 yr: -1

Please distribute to the board of directors 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: H&J Accounting & BM <yesanchez8822@gmail.com> 
Date: May 18, 2020 at 6:08:29 AM PDT 
To: Stephanie Locke <locke@mpwmd.net>, ken <kspilfogel@earthlink.net>, Mariah Ciani 
<mariah.elyse@gmail.com> 
Subject: Contacting you on behalf of Ken from Flahertys 

 
Hello Stephanie, 
We at Flahertys are in support of obtaining additional seating for our customers. We think it is highly 
important to gain outside seating capacity as we will need to spread out our customers due to the social 
distancing inside and outside and in doing so, we will be more restricted having to keep our customers 
away from each other from close by tables.  
 
 
 
--  
Please confirm receipt of email. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Yesenia Sanchez 
H&J Accounting  
& Business Management 
(831) 238-5940 


